
Reports of phishing emails are being sent from what appears to be a Netteller email address customer_service@
cm.netteller.com with the subject line of NetTeller Watch Notice. These are “Phishing emails” trying to get 
customers to click on the embedded NetTeller access link. These emails are not coming from NetTeller. Should 
you receive an email, DO NOT  click on the link. It is recommended to permanently delete the email.
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